



RTI regarding connectivity to Navi Mumbai Metro



Dear sir,

With reference to above subject we have received your RTI application on dtd. 24.04.2024 however it is observed that proper receipt of an application fee is not enclosed with RTI application. You are kindly requested to submit the same at earliest.

Rashmi Nandalwar Asst. Executive Engineer/PIO(Metro Division) Ground Floor, Raigad Bhavan, CBD Belapur, Navi Mumbai -410218

Thanks & Regards,

Executive Engineer (Metro-II)
Ground Floor, Raigad Bhavan,
CBD Belapur, Navi Mumbai -410218